
PETERSBURG BOROUGH 
 SCHOOL  DISTRICT 

 INVITATION TO BID 2025 CIP PROJECTS 
Sealed bids for furnishing all labor, materials and transportation

and performing all work for construction of PBSD 2025 CIP Projects
will be received by Petersburg Borough School District (PBSD) at the
offices of LCG Lantech, Inc., 250 H Street, Anchorage, Alaska 99501
until 4:00 p.m., local time, on March 5, 2025. Bids will be publicly
read aloud via video conference at 4:30pm. Bids shall be submitted 
electronically. Bids received after the time stated above will not be
considered. Bids may not be withdrawn within 45 days of receipt. 

 
Project Scope: The PBSD 2025 CIP Projects entails the

replacement of the Petersburg High School/Middle School roof as well 
as the renovation of the front entry and administration area. Email
exec@pcsd.us for the full scope of the Bid Process.  

 
To submit bid electronically, email a combined PDF file  to

urszula@lcgak.com and holly@lcgak.com prior to the time of bid. It
is the responsibility of the Bidder to ensure that the bid has been
received. Email holly@lcgak.com for confirmation. Original executed 
paper copy of Bid Bond must be received prior to date and time of bid
at the offices of LCG Lantech, Inc., Attn: Holly Moreno, 250 H Street,
Anchorage, Alaska 99501. 
Published: February 13, 20, and 27, 2025 


